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PE PES INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
(Autonomous Institute under VTU, Belgaum)
Office of Dean (Evaluation)
Date: 15.09.2016

Dear Sir / Madam,

In view of the Test scheduled on Sept. 14, 2016(Wednesday)
RESCHEDULED to Sept. 18, 2016, (Sunday), invigilation
duties of faculty members and attenders allotment have been
bodily shifted to Sunday.

Thanking you with best regards.
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